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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Matthew 2:10 When they saw the star, they rejoiced with exceeding great joy.

Wishing everyone a very, Merry Christmas!!
                            
We pray that this finds all of our faithful friends and supporters enjoying this Blessed Christmas Season.  It seems 
like we just wrote our holiday update, and yet here we are again preparing to celebrate the passing of another year. 
Time does pass so swiftly, I pray that you will cherish each moment that God allows you to have with those close to 
you.  We pray that this Christmas you will be able to gather with family and friends to celebrate the Wonderful birth 
of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.  Even though time passes so fast,  we will always have our memories. So, I 
would encourage each and every one of you this Christmas to make some Memories!

The doctors have released Patty to return to Pohnpei!  We can rejoice in the Lord that He has allowed us to return to 
the Mission field.  We have scheduled our return flight for December 30th to fly out of Raleigh Durham, North 
Carolina and to arrive on Pohnpei, January 1st.  Just in time to start out the New Year!  We are excited to see what 
the Lord has in store for us in 2011.

Pray for Patty as she will be adjusting to life on Pohnpei with a pacemaker.  Because there is no support on Pohnpei 
for a pacemaker, we will have to schedule a physical check-up for her and the pacemaker every 12-18 months.  
Please continue to pray for Aaron and the physical and spiritual needs in his life.  Pray for Andrew as he continues in 
the Nursing field and for his spiritual needs.  Pray for Nathaniel, Amanda, and our granddaughter Aven as they 
continue to seek God’s will for their lives.

Thank You so much for all that you have done for our family and the ministry throughout this year.  Your faithful 
prayers and sacrificial giving means more than you will ever know.

The following is our contact information:

E-mail address:  g3milgrim@yahoo.com
Phone:  434-221-6841

Your Servants to Micronesia,
George, Patty, and Priscilla Grace
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